
Cats Adopted This Month 

Bully Bash 2013 

Our 3rd annual Bully Bash is scheduled for June 8, 2013, from 10:00 am—2:00 pm at John 

Rudy County Park!   

The core purpose of Bully Bash is to raise positive awareness about Bully Breeds by reducing the 

negative stereotypes and ultimately finding much needed fur-ever homes for those breeds in our 

care! 

Last year’s event brought together hundreds of animal lovers for a fun-filled day of activities, 

training demonstrations and pet-related vendors all while raising almost $15,000 to help sustain 

the York County SPCA and its mission.  This year’s event promises to be bigger and better! 

For more information visit our website at www.ycspca.org ! 
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Welcome to our new 

Kitties: 

Idgie 

Snyder 

Batman (Pierre) 

Amy 

Jackie 

Tulip 

See the cats available for adoption and those that have been adopted at www.ycspca.org then click on 

cats at Hanover PetSmart on the left column! 

Find us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/ycspcacatadoptionsatpetsmarthanover 

You can also watch videos of YCSPCA/Hanover PetSmart cats on YouTube—search for joluvskatz 

Sacelia 
April 11 

Prince 
April 11 

Lester 
April 15 

Curtis 
April 15 



 

Idgie 

Idgie came to the SPCA with her 3 kittens.  All of her kittens have been adopted, but 

Idgie is still waiting on her forever home!  She is a pretty brown tabby & white cat 

about 2 years old.  She does okay with other cats.  She is a little shy at first but loves 

soft blankets and likes to be given your full attention! 

Spotlight Kitty! 
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Kitty Updates! 

William— He is doing great and seems to be 

very comfortable and happy.  He is a perfect 

fit for our family.  We absolutely love him 

and having him here with us! 

Smurphy— Now Murphy says hello!  He has started to allow us to hold him.  He 

loves to lay on us while we watch television and has turned out to be quite the 

snuggler at bedtime.  He is wonderful!  You guys truly do a great thing! 

Prince—His mommy says he is the best cat ever!  They 

love him dearly and he is enjoying sleeping on the bed 

with them! 

Lester & Curtis—Both are doing well and have 

started taking over the house as theirs!  

Mahalo—His new name is Tucker and 

he is getting along with his new feline 

brother Frankie! 

Honey Bear—Now known as Gizmo is doing 

fine and loving life!  He and his new feline 

brother, Greyson, absolutely love each other!  


